
Thursday, 2nd July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
ONLINE CAREERS FAIR 6TH-8TH JULY 2020 
 

 
 
Next week, from Monday until Wednesday, we are excited to announce that students from all year 
groups will have the opportunity to take part in an online careers fair.  
 
The schedule for the event can be found at ​https://bit.ly/2VV2WC3​ and includes presentations and Q&A 
with people from various professions and who represent many organisations, such as the BBC, Channel 
4, the NHS, UK Parliament, a theatre, the fire brigade and many more.  
 
Students will be able to pick and choose which sessions they would like to attend. The normal online 
lessons that they will miss during these times can be caught up on when they have some free time. If a 
student is not attending a careers fair session, then the usual expectation of attending the timetabled 
school lesson remains in place. Students who attend career fair sessions, will be required to complete a 
Google Form that accompanies the session, this will be how we measure attendance.  
 
More information about how to access the Careers Fair and the Google Forms will be provided on the 
Learn at Home Tanfield School website ​https://bit.ly/2VV2WC3​ and on year group Google Classrooms 
(accessible by students).  
 
On Monday at 12pm there will be a special online session with guidance on how to build a CV and cover 
letter. I would like to specifically highlight this session for our year 11 and 10 students.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at ​dfitzpatrick@tanfieldschool.co.uk 
 
Mr. D. Fitzpatrick 
Associate Assistant Headteacher  
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